
David Banbury, President - 519-729-6825 
email: drbanbury@gmail.com

Follow us on Facebook and check our website for current news at 

www.ontarioshorthorns.com

SHORTHORN 
FEMALE

GET YOUR NEXT

AT THE FALL CLASSIC SALE!

CATALOGUES 
Please check www.ontarioshorthorns.com/sales

or contact Blair Williamson: ridgeviewshorthorns@hotmail.com • 519-808-0516

Don’t miss the National Shorthorn Show at the RAWF – Sunday, November 6th at 2:30pm
Emerson Clarke Memorial Junior Shorthorn Show – Monday, November 7th at 10:00am

Saturday, November 19th, 2022
Maple Hill Auctions - Hanover, Ontario

Pictures are highlights from the 2021 sale.


